
 

Dear IPC9 Delegates 

 CIRCULAR 8:  ACCOMMODATION & CONFERENCE TOURS 

The links on our accommodation booking page have been fixed.  The Protea Group have generously 

given us reduced rates for our congress, and you can now go online and book accommodation at the 

following link: 

http://ipc9.adu.org.za/WaterfrontAccommodation.php  

To assist you with your trip planning, please note that we will be providing 3 congress tours.  The 

first will be to Stony Point (Betty’s Bay) African penguin colony on Saturday 3rd September 2016.  The 

second will be to Robben Island and third to Boulders, both on the 10th September 2016.  Details on 

how to book for these will be provided in the next circular. 

 

As always, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us so we can assist you as much 

as we are able.  Please direct your queries to enquiries@penguincongress.org  
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